Brower Dental Group, PC

Harold A. Brower III DDS, — Todd D. Brower DDS 20 NW Chipman Road, Suite 100 Lee's Summit, Missouri 64063 816-525-5656

February 28, 2019

Dear Patients and Friends,

In 1971 our family settled in Grandview, Missouri, after years of travel as a military family. We all became so comfortable living in the Midwest. We started practicing dentistry in 1985. In 1990, as brothers, we took over one of the longest existing practices in Lee's Summit from Dr. Merrill Moody. Over the years, we have enjoyed caring for you and your family's dental health, some now into the 3rd generation. It is an honor that you placed your trust with us. Now, after 28 years in practice in Lee's Summit, and 35 in dentistry, it is with mixed emotions that we feel it is time for us to retire. We look forward to the time we will have to enjoy life and our ever-growing families.

For this reason, we hired a well-established, professional search team knowledgeable in the details of running a family dental practice. Their goal was to find a new doctor with an excellent resume, dental skills and training, who would continue to treat our patients and friends with the utmost attention to personal care and concern. We have found that person in Dr. Tim O'Bryan, who will be taking over our practice on February 28th.

Dr. O'Bryan grew up in O'Fallon Missouri. He is a graduate of the University of Missouri-Kansas City School of Dentistry and also attended UMKC for his undergraduate degree in Biology. While in dental school, Dr. O'Bryan met his wife, Kelly, who was in the Dental Hygiene program. They both graduated from UMKC and moved to the St. Louis area for an opportunity to join a group dental practice. They then took over a dental practice in Farmington, Missouri and practiced there for over ten years. Kelly was born and raised in Belton Missouri, so they have moved back home to be closer to family. They now live in Lee's Summit and are excited to be part of the community and to raise their three children – Grant (8), Henry (5), and Kate (3) here. We know Dr. O'Bryan's reputation as a kind, caring, and gentle dentist. When he isn't focused on improving patient care, he enjoys reading, outdoor activities and especially, spending time with his family.

You will continue to see familiar faces in the office as our dental team will remain to assist Dr. O'Bryan. The office phone number, 816-525-5656, will remain the same. Your dental records will stay in place and future appointments will stand as scheduled. Be assured that we will be available to Dr. O'Bryan to aid in answering any questions he may have about you and your family's dental needs.

We wish again to thank you for your trust in us to provide you and your families with dental care over the past 28 years. This has been an honor for us that we will never forget and always value.

Sincerely.

Harold A. Brower III. DDS

Todd D. Brower, DDS

RUSCODI